
 
 
September 17, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Invitation for Bids (IFB) 4-2069 
“Pavement Rehabilitation at the Naval Weapons Station Seal Beach”     
 
Ladies/Gentlemen: 
 
This letter and its attachments comprise Addendum No. 2 to the above 
captioned Invitation for Bids issued by the Orange County Transportation 
Authority (“Authority”).   
 

1. Bidders are advised that answers to the bidders’ questions are presented 
as Attachment A to this Addendum No. 2. 

 
Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in their 
“Bid Form”. Bidders are advised that all changes addressed in this  
Addendum No. 2 shall be incorporated into the final Agreement. 
 
Questions regarding this Addendum No. 2 should be directed to the undersigned 
at 714-560-5670 or gvalle@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gustavo Valle 
Senior Contract Administrator 
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 
Attachments: 
Attachment A: Questions Received and Authority’s Responses 
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 Questions Received (Q) and Authority Answers (A) 

Q2. We are interested in bidding for the Pavement Rehabilitation at the Naval Weapons 
Station Seal Beach. We maintain a Class A license which allows us to do 
Earthwork and Paving, however, the invitation to bid states that a C12 license is 
required, which is a specialty license specific to only Earthwork and Paving. Is it 
possible to revise this to include “Class A and/or C12”? 

 
A2. Yes. License requirement will be updated to State of California Class A and/or 

C12. 
 
 
 
  
 


